
 

 

For a complete list of diary dates and further information please visit our website on www.langfordvillageacademy.org.uk  

SpringTerm  21st January 2022 

Our Value of the month is Determination 

Diary Dates 

11.02.22 End of Term 

21.02.22 Children return 

22.02.22 Happy Bags Collection 

14.03.22 Parents Evening 

16.03.22 Parents Evening 

18.03.22 Red Nose Day 

01.04.22 Break Up 

19.04.22 Children back 

12.05.22 Class Photos 

16.05.22 Happy Bags Collection 

27.05.22 Break Up 

07.06.22 Children Back 
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This week in year 5 we have started looking at division in maths. We have learnt about differ-

ent methods to divide bigger numbers and found the most efficient way is using the “bus 

stop” method.  

The children have worked with increasingly large numbers and are doing a super job! They 

have all realised how important it is to know their timetables to help them. To support them 

with this you could encourage them to play games online such as “hit the button” and “wall 

multiplication.”  

In Science we looked at the growth of babies and what the average growth would be through 

the first year of their lives. The children were very surprised to know how quickly a baby 

grows in height. We also identified what else is measured at birth and then at check-ups 

throughout the babies first year. The children used ‘Purplemash’ to plot the data and created 

different graphs to present this.  

 

Key Stage 1 thoroughly enjoyed their WOW day introduction to our Amazing Africa Topic last week.  

They tasted the fruits listed in the African tale ‘Handa’s Surprise’, found Africa on a world map and 

 created a traditional African necklace. The children were brave and all tried new things. Penguin  

class then wore their necklaces and had a go at doing the jumping dance – a traditional dance of the 

Maasai tribe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


